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MEDIA ADVISORY:  KID’S FAIR BOISE 
 

(BOISE) – Superintendent Ybarra and department staff will be attending Kid’s Fair Boise on 

Saturday February 25th from 10AM – 6PM to promote Mathematics and English Language 

Arts skills, and to interact with students and gather their thoughts on the classroom of the 

future.  The department will be hosting two tables, and welcome all parents and students to 

participate. 

 

More information on the event may be found at https://www.kidsfairboise.com/.  Questions 

may be directed to Jeff Church at (208) 332-6934 or by email at jchurch@sde.idaho.gov. 
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